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Audit New Zealand

Our ref: WOlO OOJ

18 October 2000

&dit  New Zealand
Te Tari  Arotake o te Motu

Wellington Office
Level 9
St Paul’s Square
45 Pipitea Street
Thorndon
Private Box 99
Wellington
New Zealand
Telephone +64-4  496 3099
Facsimile +64-4 496 3195

Mr H Stone
Chief Executive Officer
Wellington Regional Council
P 0 Box 1 l-646
WELLINGTON

Dear Howard

WELLINGTON REGIONAL COUNCIL

We have completed the audit of the Wellington Regional Council for the year ended
30 June 2000. An unqualified opinion will be issued on the statements of account on
26 October 2000.

I would like to thank you and the staff at the Wellington Regional Council for the assistance
- received during the audit. Should you require clarification on any matters please contact me

on 496 3025.

Yours sincerely

Erica Mason
Director

cc Nigel Hutt, Acting Chief Financial Officer


